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Dennis Bedford
California Department ofFish & Game
4949 Viewridge Ave
San Diego, Ca 92123

June 8, 2009

Re: Newhall Ranch EIRJEIS

Dear Sir,

It will take more time for consultants to review the extensive report. Please extend the
review period for the Newhall Ranch EIRJEIS.

The purpose ofa CEQA review is to make the best possible project with public input. I
hope the public will be fully engaged.

Sincerely,

John Stephens
348 Minahen St.
Napa, CA 94559



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-088-1 June 2010

088. E-mail from John Stephens, dated June 8, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




